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Lydden Hill is a nice little circuit and was on the Speedmog calendar for the first time 

but entries were low and when Greg Parnell’s Aero developed an electrical failure on 

the way to the event the Morgan presence was reduced to the singular.   May be the 

journey to the south eastern corner of the country was a trip too far. 

 

Nevertheless the Speedmog representative made the most of the fine Spring weather 

to have a good blast round the circuit and the support from local Morgan man Gerry 

Seale was appreciated. 

 

It was a morning only event and after a long practice and three timed runs we were 

packed up and on our way by 12.30 which was a bonus. 

 

The event would certainly be recommended if interest is there for the future. 
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